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Northland Bible Baptist College 
(Now known as Northland International University) 

 
The Issue
At the Board meeting on August 7, 2009 the board voted to table the issue of Northland 
International University’s appeal for state financial aid. The Board requested that more 
information be gathered before a decision was made. 
 
Executive Secretary Connie Hutchison, and Sherrie Nelson, HEAB Administrative Policy 
Advisor, talked by phone with Fred Sellers and Greg Gerrans from the US Department of 
Education. The US Department of Education recommended that HEAB allow TRACS 
accreditation as this organization is recognized by the US DOE for purposes of federal financial 
aid. 
 
Recommendation
Connie Hutchison recommends that Northland International University be recognized by HEAB 
for participation in HEAB administered financial aid programs. 
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